June 8, 2011
David Soule, P.E.
Rio Grande Engineering
PO Box 67305
Albuquerque, NM 87199
Re:
512 Madison Pl SE,
Request for Certificate of Occupancy  - Approved

Engineer’s Stamp dated 06/07/11 (L-17/D001C)

Certification dated 06-07-11


Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received on 06-07-11 and a site visit on 06-08-11, the above referenced Certification is approved for Certificate of Occupancy. 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3977.

                                         Sincerely,

                                                                                  Rudy E. Rael, C.E.
                                                                                  Assistant Engineer, Planning Dept.
                                                                                  Development and Building Services
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